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To Whom It May Concern: 

 

I believe mail-in voting is essential to our democracy. There's numerous reasons why 

a voter may not be able to make it to a voting place. It's also been proven many times 

over than mail-in voting is secure and reliable. There is no substantial proof of voter 

fraud by mail.  

 

We file our taxes and register our vehicles exclusively online and by mail. This 

measure only serves to exclude registered, legal voters that don't fit the republican 

party profile. Shame on you for even proposing it.  


